
Awareness Programme for NAAC Assessment and Accreditation-reg. 

 

The University of Mumbai Quality Assurance Cell (UMQAC) in collaboration with National 

Assessment and Accreditation Council (NAAC) is organising an awareness programme for non-

accredited institutions ( institutions seeking assessment for first time)  affiliated to the University of 

Mumbai, eligible as per NAAC norms (http://www.naac.gov.in/Eligibility_HEI.asp) and  planning to 

apply for the assessment in the next 6-8 months, at  Birla College of Arts, Science & commerce, 

Kalyan(W), District: Thane, on 28 February, 2015,    particularly for institutions located  in Mumbai, 

Thane, Navi Mumbai and Vashi. 

Institutions interested to participate in the programme may contact principal, Dr.Swapna Samel, of 

the college for further details.  

Contacts: 

M: 9820356382 

F: 0251 2231029 

E-mail: birlaprincipal1972@gmail.com 

 

Regards, 

Dr.B.S.MADHUKAR 
Director (UMQAC) 
University of Mumbai 
 

http://www.naac.gov.in/Eligibility_HEI.asp

